
East Riding of Yorkshire Council 

North Ferriby C of E School 
 

“A Christian school with 

children at its heart” 

 

Tel: 01482 631200 

e-mail:northferriby. 

primary@eastriding.gov.uk 
 

Church Road 

NORTH FERRIBY 

HU14 3BZ 

 

Headteacher: Mr Russ Orr 

 

8 November 2018 

Children in Need 

Friday 16 November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The School Council would like to invite all children at our school 

to take part in this year’s Children in Need by inviting them to 

come to school on Friday 16 November in “spotty” non-uniform, 

if they wish. Children can be as “spotty” as they like. 

Suggestions include polka dot tops, belts, socks, headbands 

etc.  
 

A voluntary donation for this worthwhile appeal would also be 

much appreciated. 
 

In addition, each school councillor has planned a number of 

activities for the children to take part in return for a small 

donation. 
 

In KS2, Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will have the opportunity to try 

different fundraising activities in each classroom and our  

KS1 children will have the opportunity to take part in different 

fundraising activities in the hall. 
 

We are all very proud of our School Council for taking 

responsibility for this fundraising event and we are sure all the 

children will have a great time raising money to support this 

incredible children’s charity. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Atkinson 

Deputy Head 

 Thank you to 

everyone!! 


